
 

                 
Patrick Taylor  6 Liberty Lane West 
Senior Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
taylorp@unitil.com     
 
T 603.773.6544  F 603.773.6744 www.unitil.com  

December 29, 2021 
 

Via Electronic Mail  
 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 
 

RE: DG 19-126: Request for Extension of Time to File Working Group Report 
and Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan 

  
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

  In connection with the above-referenced matter I enclose Northern Utilities, Inc.’s 
Motion for an Extension of Time to File the Working Group Report and Least Cost 
Integrated Resource Plan. The Office of the Consumer Advocate and the Department of 
Energy assent to the relief requested in the motion. 
 

Regards, 

 

Patrick H. Taylor 
 

cc: Service List 


